Roa Property Holdings Limited
PO Box 582
Wanaka 9343

18 April 2024
Dear Mike,

This letter confirms that Willowridge Developments Limited, as current landowner of the
application land, support the application for resource consent for a health district as shown on
the plans prepared by Warren & Mahoney, involving the following activities:

e Five level hospital building with emergency department and helipad
Four medical practice/office buildings

A car parking building which includes electric vehicle charging stations
e Pedestrianised laneway

The application land is made up of 13 commercial lots (being lots 49 — 61), approved by
subdivision RM230084, of Lot 981 DP 587232.

Kind regards,

Willowridge Developments Limited

)

Mark Pittaway
Authorised Signatory



